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Marketing campaign needs your help, 

well, actually just your lawn space  

The Meyers Sports Club’s marketing committee wants you to post these signs on your 
property, especially if you live in a high traffic zone. 

The signs are available at the club. Please sign the form at the club to indicate how many 
you’ve taken. They will be collected and reused in future years.               
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*** 

Register now for the 2024-25 season 

 

 

 

At the annual meeting on Tuesday, Aug. 20 the board of the Meyers Sports Club announced 
that adult registration fees for 2024-25 will be $495 per person for access to curling, 
fitness, and squash, and $485 for anyone who does not want to curl. More details on the 
website. You can register online or by attending the club on Tuesday, Sept. 17 at 6:30 p.m.   

*** 

New directors for boards 

At the annual meetings we had elections for both the boards – Meyers Sports Club, which 
runs the programs, and Campbellford District Curling and Raquet Club, which owns and 
operates the building.  

The Meyers Sports Club’s board for the next year is: 

President, Bob Hemming, VP, Susan McIntyre, Treasurer, Calvin Newman, Secretary, Lynne 
Buxton, Directors, Jim Brownson, Jeanne Summerville and new director: Charlotte 
Hastings. 
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Retiring from the board: Nan McDougal, Denise Kelsey and Pam Vandesteeg. 

The CDCRC board:  

 The returning directors, with the date they were elected, are Dave Martz (2021), Valerie 
Przybilla (2020), Tim Blake (2022) and Arthur Drysdale (January 2024). Added to the board 
at the AGM was Jack Bergmann, who was nominated from the floor. 

Retiring directors: Sandy Chapman, Carol Currelly-Burnham, Ron Watson, Sandra Simon, 
and Neil Holtby. 

The CDCRC board has five members but can have up to nine. Anyone interested in joining 
can contact one of the current directors.  

*** 

 

 

*** 
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*** 

New brochure promotes the club 

The marketing committee has produced a new tri-fold brochure that is being distributed 
around the community to promote our club. Brochures are available at the club if you have 
somewhere that you think one should be posted.  

          


